Name		Index No/		
		,	<u> </u>	
7015/1		Candidate's	s Signature	
ECDE CERTIFICATE	• •			
PAPER 1	. El Maria de la	Date	1.312.14	est services
ENGLISH				
Nov/Dec 2012	. I have the	1.42	111 18 4 4 6.	
Time: $1\frac{1}{2}$ hours				

Powered by: www.manyamfranchise.com



THE KENYA NATIONAL EXAMINATIONS COUNCIL

EARLY CHILDHOOD DEVELOPMENT AND EDUCATION CERTIFICATE EXAMINATION

ENGLISH

 $1\frac{1}{2}$ hours

INSTRUCTIONS TO CANDIDATES

- (a) Write your name and index number in the spaces provided above.
- (b) Sign and write the date of examination in the spaces provided above.
- (c) In question ONE choose ONLY ONE composition.
- (d) Question TWO and THREE are compulsory.
- (e) Answer ALL the questions in this paper.
- (f) Answers to ALL the questions must be written in the spaces provided in this booklet.
- (g) Do NOT remove any pages from this booklet.

For Examiner's Use Only

Question	Maximum Score	Candidate's Score
1	15	
2	15	
3	20	

This paper consists of 8 printed pages.

Candidates should check the question paper to ascertain that all the pages are printed as indicated and that no questions are missing.

© 2012 The Kenya National Examinations Council

Turn over

1. **COMPOSITION** (15 marks) Either In about 300 words, write a story beginning with the following: As I walked out of the house that morning, I had a feeling that it was going to be an exciting day... OrYou have come across an advertisement asking for an Early Childhood Development and Education teacher. Write an application letter for the job. Line Barton of the

2

7015/1

- Land

2. COMPREHENSION

Read the following passage and answer the questions that follow.

There is a game we used to play as little children. It was a simple game which involved thumbing through a magazine or a book and taking possession of whatever was on each page. We would simply cover the picture, words or space on a page with the hand and shout 'mine'. It was a favourite pastime because all it required was a stack of books or magazines with pictures.

We would gather all the books or magazines together and go through them one by one. One person would turn over the pages as others waited with hands raised in readiness to grab whatever was on the page and shout 'mine'. Then we would look at our acquisitions which included buildings, clothes, people, insects, animals, flowers, electrical gadgets and vehicles. We would admire the good ones and openly show our dislike for the ones we considered bad or horrible. The bad ones included insects, spaces or words. Acquiring any of these made one feel cheated as it was not fair to struggle so much only to end up with a useless thing.

When we grew up, we developed a different game which though serious, was very much similar to the childhood one. It involved scrambling and grabbing. It also involved payment for whatever one had acquired as well as documents to prove ownership. Sometimes one grabbed other people's property and only the court would decide who the rightful owner was.

A friend of mine became so skilful in the game that he sometimes acquired things long before they were known to be available. He actually did it the childhood way - grab it first and then check to see what it is.

One time he was informed of a property for sale at the Coast. He asked many questions but did not wait to get clear answers. The property in question was at the beach near a famous tourist hotel. He instructed his business partner, Mr. Lelo, to buy it for him. When he later went to see his property, he was shocked to find only a public beach. He was cheated. He lost his money and though he went to court, there was nothing the court could do. He was not alone; others had been sold cemeteries, school play grounds, markets, roads etc.

Scrambling and grabbing had become a disease which society had to deal with urgently. Hopefully, the victims learnt their lesson.

	D. C. and the difference between the skildhood game and the adult	thood one
(a)	Briefly explain the difference between the childhood game and the adult	(4 marks)
	<u>and the state of </u>	
(b)	Why was the childhood game disappointing at times?	(1 mark)
(c)	Name four things that are considered valuable acquisitions according to	o the passage.
(0)	Traine rout amigo and defended to the second of the second	(2 marks)
(d)	Explain what is childish about the way the author's friend acquired pro	perty. (2 marks)
(e)	State one consequence of grabbing given in the passage.	(1 mark)
		un en grafin e
(f)	What evidence is provided in the passage to show that grabbing had be	come a disease? (2 marks)
		(<u> </u>
(g)	In your opinion, what should be done about this disease?	(2 marks)
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		

(1)	Give	the plural of the word 'mine'.	(1 mark
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		•	
LAN	GUAG	SE ACTIVITIES	
(a)	Fill i	in each of the following blank spaces with the most appropriate pr	eposition.
			(2 marks)
	(i)	We arrived Nairobi early in the morning.	
	(ii)	It has not rained January.	
(b)	Unde	erline the nouns used as subjects in the following sentences.	(3 marks)
	(i)	The donors gave us a lot of money.	
	(ii)	Rarely does Jane buy meat.	
	(iii)	Into the arena walked the boxer.	
(c)	Join i	the following pairs of sentences with the correct conjunctions.	(2 marks)
	(i)	She wanted money. I did not have money.	
	(ii)	It looked like it was going to rain. I carried an umbrella.	
`			
(d)	Use the	he word in the brackets in its correct form to complete each of the aces.	following (3 marks)
	(i)	Mwikali is the of the two girls.	(tall)
	(ii)	Her remarks the teacher.	(furious)
	(iii)	Since she arrived late, she got the share.	(little)

Powered by: www.manyamfranchise.com

7015/1

7

Turn over

Powered by: www.manyamfranchise.com

(i)	What land hair war	have	•			
	What long hair you				*	
(ii)	Feel at home she tol	ld us		ing distance	en in de la companya da	- X227 -
			 		<u></u>	
(iii)	She is your friend is	en't she		August and an	ing •	
(111)	one is your more is					
		·				
			<u>rotu prokalisal</u>		्र के समाप्त है। 	
			·			
Name	3 factors that should	be consider	ed when ch	oosing child	ren's story	
						(3 1
			<u> </u>	politik karanta		
			<u> </u>	4		•
			en la persona de la composición de la c			
			* - 1 · 1 · 1 · 1 · 1 · 1 · 1			
			1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 -			
			ा अन्यक्षित्र <u>(स. १६८ व्हेट</u> ी)			
		van avad ko				
The		wan a dal ko				
	ollowing words have l	wan a dal ko				(4
		wan a dal ko				(4
	ollowing words have l	wan a dal ko				(4
Rewr (i)	ollowing words have lite them correctly. occassion	wan a dal ko				(4:
Rewr	ollowing words have lite them correctly.	wan a dal ko				(4:
Rewr (i) (ii)	iollowing words have lite them correctly. occassion pronounciation	wan a dal ko				(4)
Rewr (i)	iollowing words have lite them correctly. occassion pronounciation	been mispell				(4